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This is an excerpt from the full list of recommendations, which is available at: http://www.clarityfacilitation.com/postconviction.  The full list of recommendation includes recommendations for many agencies, not just for counties.  The full report also includes more recommendations for the ideal, long-term responses to victims’ needs.  (michael@clarityfacilitation.com, 612-521-1889).

The Study Group recommends that:

1. Each county should follow the statutory mandates for ordering and collecting restitution in Minnesota. Statute 611A.04.  Currently, restitution paid by offenders to court administrators does not always make it to the victims, because, in some counties, other fees are sometimes deducted from the restitution payment.  Court administrators should follow Statute 611A.04 to “disburse restitution in incremental payments and may not keep a restitution payment for longer than 30 days.”






